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March 15, 2017

Dear Prospective Sponsor,

For the past three years we have relied on our Community and Private Partners to support our Annual Golf Outing. Each year the feedback and support has surpassed expectations.  It is that time again!  The 2017 Team Cares Golf Outing will take place on August 7, 2017 at TPC Golf Course in Dearborn, Michigan.  If you’ve joined us in the past, you have shared in the good times.  If this is your first time out, you are sure to make new friends and become a regular attendee!
All proceeds go to Team Cares [501(c)3] to fund their initiative to help the indigent and vulnerable population of Southeastern Michigan with food, clothing, outings, training, job skills assistance and other services or items that they cannot get through other entitlements.  
This year there are a variety of sponsorship opportunities:
1. Major sponsor………………………………………….$1000 or more

2. Hole Sponsorship & Foursome……………………..…$700.00

3. Foursome………………………….…………………...$600.00

4. Cart Sponsorship………………………………………$350.00

5. Hole Sponsorship…………………………….………..$200.00
6. Individual Golfer…………………...………….………$175.00

7. Dinner Only  …………………………………………..$100.00

8. Business Card Sponsor …………………………….….$50.00

Additionally, donations of gift baskets, items to place in a raffle or small items that could be placed in each of the personal giveaway bags is always helpful and appreciated. If you are interested in any of the above sponsorship opportunities or have donations, please contact Shawn Siddall at (313) 670-1045 or shawn.siddall@t-mhs.com.
Thank you in advance for supporting our event and this great cause!. 
Sincerely,

Shawn Siddall
Shawn Siddall
Director of Information Management
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